
Please vote no on this legislation.  For the cost to the consumer, it does so little to substantiate the 
costs.  These companies already are trying to reduce their emissions on their own, and are always 
coming up with better and better solutions to this problem.  You are actually punishing them and also 
the consumer with this legislation! 
 
Thanks for listening, and again, please vote No. 
Penny Merrell 
2917 21st Ave SE, Albany, OR 97322 
 


